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New URL Old URL
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2021_2022_6in_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2021_2022_6in_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2021_2022_6in_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2021_2022_6in_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2016_1ft_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2016_1ft_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2016_1ft_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2016_1ft_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal_2013_1ft_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal_2013_1ft_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal_2013_1ft_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal_2013_1ft_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2017_1ft_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2017_1ft_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2017_1ft_RBG/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2017_1ft_RBG/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2019_1ft_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2019_1ft_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2019_1ft_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Coastal2019_1ft_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_NH_2022/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_NH_2022/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_shaded_relief_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_shaded_relief_NH/ImageServer
This service has been removed, please use LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_HS_NE_NH_2022 https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_HS_NE_NH/ImageServer
This service has been removed, please use LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_HS_NW_NH_2022 https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_HS_NW_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_NE_HS_NH_2022_img/ImageServer None
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_NW_HS_NH_2022_img/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_DEM_HS_NW_NH_2022/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_multi_HS_NH_2022/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_multi_HS_NH_2022/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Derived_Slope_Degree_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Derived_Slope_Degree_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Derived_Slope_Percent_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Derived_Slope_Percent_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/nDSM_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/nDSM_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/DSM_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/DSM_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/DSM_NW_HS_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/DSM_NW_HS_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/DSM_NE_HS_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/DSM_NE_HS_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/DSM_Multi_HS_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/DSM_Multi_HS_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/nDSM_NE_HS_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/nDSM_NE_HS_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/nDSM_NW_HS_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/nDSM_NW_HS_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/nDSM_Multi_HS_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/nDSM_Multi_HS_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2010_2011_1ft_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2010_2011_1ft_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2010_2011_1ft_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2010_2011_1ft_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2015_1ft_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2015_1ft_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2015_1ft_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2015_1ft_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_HS_NE_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_HS_NE_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_HS_NW_NH/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_HS_NW_NH/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2003_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2003_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2008_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2008_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2009_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2009_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2011_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2011_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2011_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2011_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2012_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2012_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2012_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2012_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2014_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2014_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2014_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2014_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2016_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2016_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2016_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2016_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2018_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2018_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2018_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2018_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NED_2011_HS/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NED_2011_HS/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NED_2011/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NED_2011/ImageServer
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https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2005_1ft_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2005_1ft_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2005_1ft_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2005_1ft_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2006_1ft_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2006_1ft_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2006_1ft_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2006_1ft_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2010_6inch_CIR/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2010_6inch_CIR/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2010_6inch_RGB/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional_2010_6inch_RGB/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Southeast_LiDAR_HS/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Southeast_LiDAR_HS/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional1962Pan/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional1962Pan/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional1974Pan/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/Regional1974Pan/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2021_2022_6in_tiled/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_2021_2022_6in_tiled/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2023_30cm/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2023_30cm/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2021/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_NAIP_2021/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/CV_RecreationalBoaterRouteDensity/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/CV_RecreationalBoaterRouteDensity/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/CV_VesselActivity_2012/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/CV_VesselActivity_2012/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_DOQs_92_98/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/NH_DOQs_92_98/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_NE_HS_NH_2022_img/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_NE_HS_NH_2022_img/ImageServer
https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/image/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_NW_HS_NH_2022_img/ImageServer https://nhgeodata.unh.edu/nhgeodata/rest/services/ImageServices/LiDAR_Bare_Earth_NW_HS_NH_2022_img/ImageServer
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